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XXX County launches Wellness@Work Initiative

Businesses can boost health, bottom line with employee wellness

YOUR TOWN, Ore.—The Wellness@Work initiative, a public-private partnership staffed by the Oregon Health Authority and supported by XXX County Health Department, today launched a new website to help employers of all sizes contain health care costs and increase productivity by improving employee wellness. 

The site, www.healthoregon.org/wellnessatwork, provides tools to help employers: 

· Assess the wellness culture and environment at work.

· Tailor model policies to meet their organization’s needs.

· Learn what other employers are doing to take doable steps toward wellness, and share their own worksite wellness success stories.

· Join Oregon’s worksite wellness movement. 

“Full-time workers spend roughly half their waking hours at work,” said Katrina Hedburg, M.D., M.P.H., Oregon’s state epidemiologist. (Feel free to substitute your local department director.) “This gives employers an opportunity to make a powerful difference. By taking steps—even small ones—that make it easier for employees to quit smoking, eat healthy foods and move more, we can prevent or alleviate most chronic diseases.” 

The website augments a series of Action Forums—high-paced regional gatherings of public, private, nonprofit and health leaders to forge local worksite wellness plans. Wellness@Work has hosted these forums with employers in Central and Southern Oregon and also with school officials and partners. The partnership plans to conduct additional gatherings. 

This work is all part of XXX County’s broader effort to address the leading drivers of health care costs through workplace strategies to: 

· Reduce tobacco use.

· Encourage physical activity and healthy food choices.

· Promote practices and health care benefits that effectively prevent chronic disease. 

Barbara Prowe, director of the Oregon Coalition of Health Care Purchasers, views the growing wellness movement through two sets of lenses. “Not only will employee wellness efforts improve health,” she said, “but research shows that they also can help contain health care costs over time.” The Oregon Coalition of Health Care Purchasers works with employers to help them maximize the value of the health insurance coverage they purchase.

Studies show that worksite wellness programs and policies can reduce health care costs, decrease absenteeism, improve employee morale, cut the number and cost of workers’ compensation claims, and help attract and retain healthy employees.

The Wellness@Work initiative was started by Gov. Ted Kulongoski in late 2008. In 2010, the Oregon Health Authority received a federal grant to expand the work across the state. Leaders from business, government, public health, education and the health care delivery system work together to guide the effort. 
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